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ATLANTIC AVIATION MOVING TO TEMPORARY 

PASSENGER TERMINAL AT KSLC 

Atlantic Aviation is temporarily moving its passenger terminal 
to make way for new hangars and for passenger terminal 
development.  The new terminal will be located at 470 North 
2360 West.  The building housed Hudson General many years 
ago.  Atlantic Aviation reports they are making a significant 
investment to create a temporary customer service area while 
the new facilities are being constructed.  The new facilities are 
expected to open in late 2017.  Contact Atlantic Aviation 
customer service at 385-715-7192 with questions. 

 

U42 SELF SERVICE 100LL AND JET A FUEL NOW 

AVAILABLE 

The self-service fuel pumps are up and running at South 
Valley Regional Airport.  The pumps allow users to access 
100LL and JETA fuel 24-hours a day.  The pumps accept a 
number of credit cards, including American Express, Avfuel, 
Discover Card, Master Card and Visa.  Call the FBO counter 
at 801-561-0420 with questions. 

 

U42 ONLINE WEATHER SERVICE 

South Valley Regional Airport weather conditions can be 
monitored on computers and mobile devices by accessing the 
weather workstation website https://online.saiawos.com/KU42. 
The site allows users to check the current conditions and 
historical conditions for the previous 48 hours. 

 

 

FLIGHT OPENS AT THE LEONARDO ON AUGUST 6 

The Leonardo Museum opens its FLIGHT exhibit on August 6.  
The exhibit aims to inspire visitors to explore the multi-faceted 
world of flight.  The interactive exhibits include airliner 
simulators, a Mig-21fighter aircraft and a C-131 cargo aircraft. 
The Flight exhibit will run for approx. three years.  Exhibit 
pieces will be continually added to keep the experience fresh 
and exciting. The exhibit is included as part of the museum’s 
general admission.  For more information, go to 
www.theleonardo.org.  
.  
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KSLC AND KU42 T-HANGAR LOCK AND RE-KEY 

The padlocks on the Salt Lake International Airport and 
South Valley Regional Airport T-hangars will be re-keyed 
beginning the middle of August.  Re-Keying will start at Salt 
Lake International and move to South Valley Regional once 
work is completed  at Salt Lake International.  Hangar 
tenants will be issued new keys after the work is completed.  
Please send an email to Phil.Bevan@slcgov.com with your 
hangar number, email address and phone number.  This will 
be used to send accurate and updated information when 
keys are ready for dispersal. 

 

KSLC RWY 17/35 OVERLAY POSTPONED 

 

The runway 17/35 overlay project has been delayed due to 
funding issues.  The project is estimated to start on August 
5, but further delays are possible. The project will follow the 
following construction plan once begun.  

 

Phase I    20 Calendar DaysRunway 17/35 and taxiways R 
and K9 will close for 20 calendar days.  

Phase II   10 Calendar Days 

Taxiway K1, runway 14/32, and runway 17/35 will close for 
10 calendar days.  This is the only phase of the project that 
runway 14/32 will not be available.    

Phase III   40 Calendar Days 

Runway 17/35 and taxiway P will be closed for 40 calendar 
days. 

Phase IV 30 Calendar Days 

Runway 17/35 and associated taxiways will be available for 
daylight operations only.  At night, crews will be upgrading 
lighting, surface painting and grooving the runway.  

 

Please carefully check NOTAMS prior to 
operating from Salt Lake International for 
details concerning this construction 
project.  
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EAA CHAPTER 23 HELPS WITH LEONARDO 

EXHIBIT 

 

The Leonardo Museum was in a bind when they received 
two aircraft for the new FLIGHT exhibit.  The aircraft had to 
be disassembled because they did not fit through the 
museum doors.  The museum turned to local EAA Chapter 
23 for help. Local EAA members contributed their expertise 
and approx. 200 hours of time to help assemble the aircraft.  
Their efforts will help the Leonardo inspire people to 
explore the wonders of flight.  
 

FALL GENERAL AVIATION BBQ SEPTEMBER 17     

The Salt Lake City Department of Airports will host the 13th 
Annual General Aviation Barbeque at South Valley 
Regional Airport (U42) in West Jordan on Saturday, 
September 17 from 1 until 3p.m. in the South Valley 
Regional Airport FBO hangar. 

All Start Fire Protection has agreed to inspect and service 
fire extinguishers between noon – 3p.m. on the tarmac 
south of the FBO.  There is a $15 fee for this basic 
inspection. 

SLCDA will provide food and entertainment for GA tenants 
and family members.   

UAOA FALL CONFERENCE SCHEDULED             

The Utah Airport Operators Association (UAOA) has 
scheduled its 2013 Fall Conference September 22-23, at the 
Historic Wendover Airfield in Wendover, Utah. 

Interested parties are encouraged to inquire and attend.  For 
more information, visit the UAOA website at www.uaoa.org. 

 

SLCDA GA NEWS ELECTRONIC OPTION 

 

If you would like to receive the Salt Lake City Department 

of Airport’s monthly general aviation newsletter by email, 

send a request, including your current email address, to 

dave.teggins@slcgov.com.   

FAA PILOT SEMINARS                              

Upcoming activity and FAA seminar information is available 
at www.faasafety.gov under the Activities, Courses and 
Seminars tab. The new FAA SLC FSDO Safety Program 
Manager is Richard Jeffs, his email is richard.jeffs@faa.gov 
.  

 

 

Report Bird/Wildlife Strikes 

http://wildlife.faa.gov  
 

 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS AND NEWS                                

 
Saturday, August 6, The Leonardo opens its FLIGHT exhibit.  
The exhibit is the first blockbuster exhibit assembled by the 
museum and includes a fully restored C-131 and MIG-21. For 
more information, go to theleonardo.org.  
 
Saturday, August 13, Vintage Aviation Museum will host a 
fundraising dinner at SkyPark Airport.  Retired Lt. Col. Richard 
“Dick” Cole will be on hand to tell stories and sign autographs.  
Lt. Col. Cole is the last surviving member of the World War II 
Doolittle Raiders.  Advance reservations are required.  Contact 
Sean O’Brien at 503-569-4387 or email 
warbirdcrazy@yahoo.com for more information. 
 
Saturday, August 20, EAA23 will host a Young Eagle Rally at 
South Valley Regional Airport between 8 a.m. and noon.  
Contact Shawn Crosgrove (801-381-4402) for additional 
information or visit www.eaa23.org. 
 
Saturday, September 10, Spanish Fork Airport will hold the 
annual Aeroplanes, Trains and Automobiles open house 
between 10 a.m. and 4 p.m.  Visit www.woodhousefield.org for 
more information. 
 
Saturday, September 17, Salt Lake City Department of Airports 
will host their annual general aviation BBQ between noon and 2 
p.m. at South Valley Regional Airport. 
 
Thursday and Friday, September 22-23, Utah Airport 
Operators Association will hold their fall conference at the 
Historic Wendover Airfield.  Visit www.uaoa.org for more 
information. 
 
Saturday, September 24, EAA23 will host a Young Eagle Rally 
at South Valley Regional Airport between 8 a.m. and noon.  
Contact Shawn Crosgrove at 801-381-4402 for additional 
information or visit www.eaa23.org. 
 
Monday, October 17,  The Salt Lake City Department of 
Airport’s General Aviation Committee will meet between 4p.m. 
and 5 p.m. at the Airport Training and Activities Center (1911 
North 2200 West). 
 
Vintage Aviation museum is offering ground school classes on 
the PV-2 Harpoon.  Contact Sean O’Brien at 503-569-4387 or 
email warbirdcrazy@yahoo.com for more information. 

 

      

 
        

 

HELPFUL POINTS OF CONTACT 

For general aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA 
newsletter, airfield, and SLC Title 16 questions contact:  Steve Jackson, 
SLCDA General Aviation Manager, (801) 647-5532 or e-mail at 
steve.jackson@slcgov.com . 
  

For hangar lease and repair questions:  Phil Bevan, Property Management 
Specialist at (801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com . 
 

For aviation security questions call:  Dennis Berry at (801) 575-2401. 

For gate access problems call:  Airport Control Center at (801) 575-2401. 
 

For emergencies call: at SLCIA, (801) 575-2911.                                                            
                                      at TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911. 
 

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline:  (801) 575-2443 . 

 


